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​​​New UCWCP Member!

Market & Johnson | June 2023

Click the link for a current listing of Participating Contractors.

NO CHANGE! Contractor Member
Subscription Fees for July 1, 2023 - June 30,
2024.

The Board of Trustees approved NO CHANGE to the
formula for calculating employer contributions for this fiscal year, July 1,
2023 - June 30, 2024: 2022 calendar-year union payroll multiplied by .0012.
Only payroll of employees who are members of participating unions is
used for the calculation.

Invoices were sent out electronically on July 4th. Please contact the
Program if you did not receive your company's invoice or have
questions.

New Program Staff Member:
​Christina Burrell, Program Support Specialist

We are excited to welcome Christina as the UCWCP's new
Program Support Specialist!

Christina will support the Program's operations in addition to assisting with
membership enrollments, questions, and training needs.

http://www.ucwcp.com/docs/Employer_Participants.pdf


UCWCP Board of Trustee Changes

Dave Schutta, former Business
Manager, was appointed to the

UCWCP Board of Trustees in 2017
by the Cement Masons, Plasterers

& Shophands Local 633. We
appreciate Dave's service and

commitment to the Board for the
past 6 years.

We wish you a fulfilling
retirement!

Mark Ziegler, of Amerect, Inc.,
was appointed to the UCWCP

Board of Trustees in 2011 by the
Associated General Contractors

(AGC) of Minnesota. Amerect was
one of the first contractor

members of the UCWCP in 1997.

We appreciate Mark's 12 years
of service to the Board and 26

years of support for the
Program!

New Trustee appointments will be announced in the UCWCP's Fall
Newsletter.

​Are you providing the "Union Employee’s Guide"
when an injury is reported?

Provides information about the Program at the
time of injury occurrence.
Provides contact information to Program Staff
for questions or concerns about a claim.

​Need More? Contact the UCWCP for more Union
Employee’s Guide Brochures, NOW AVAILABLE in
both ENGLISH & SPANISH.

 

Injury questions or
concerns?

http://ucwcp.com/docs/Union_Employees_Guide.pdf
http://ucwcp.com/docs/Union_Employees_Guide_Spanish.pdf


Looking for information on MN
OSHA reporting, workplace notices &

posters or other resources?

The MN Department of Labor & Industry
Workers' Compensation Compliance
joined us at our UCWCP Contractor
Member Training on July 27th. Attendees
received a lot of valuable information and
resources.

Below are a few of the links provided
during training:
MN DLI Website
MN OSHA Reporting
Workplace Notices & Posters

​Contact the UCWCP helpline
to request intervention

assistance:

Phone: (952) 851-5943

Email: ucwcphelp@wilson-
mcshane.com

Need Training?

Are you and your staff familiar with the benefits that
membership in the UCWCP can provide?

Contact UCWCP staff to find out about in-person and online
training opportunities or Program resources.

Request Training

Exclusive Provider Organization
(EPO) Updates:

The EPO Nominations and Review Committee
(ENRC) completed a review of the following
specialty providers and clinics to ensure treatment
recommendations and outcomes continue to align
with the mission of the Program.

Neurosurgeons
Neurologists

A number of additions have been made to help ensure availability throughout
Minnesota. To view updates please visit our Specialty Care directory: EPO
Specialty Providers.

Need help with our EPO? For assistance, or to provide feedback about any of
our EPO providers or clinics, please email Sandy at sstoddard@wilson-
mcshane.com. Thank you for your help in ensuring our participants have the best
work injury care possible.

http://dli.mn.gov
https://www.dli.mn.gov/business/workplace-safety-and-health/mnosha-compliance-report-accident-fatality-or-serious-injury
https://www.dli.mn.gov/posters
mailto:ucwcphelp@wilson-mcshane.com
mailto:ucwcphelp@wilson-mcshane.com
http://www.ucwcp.com/specialtyproviders.aspx
mailto:sstoddard@wilson-mcshane.com


YOUR OPINION MATTERS

The UCWCP assesses the satisfaction of services
provided to injured Union members, employer
members, and claim administrators to ensure we are
providing the best service possible. Surveys are sent
following these activities:

Dispute Resolution Services: Following a Mediation, Arbitration or
Dispute Resolution Exam, a survey will be sent to the injured Union
member, employer and claim administrator requesting feedback on the
overall process and services provided by the Mediator, Arbitrator or
Neutral Physician. 

Statutory Vocational Rehabilitation Services:  Following the completion
of statutory rehabilitation services, a survey will be sent to the injured
Union member, employer, claim administrator and Qualified
Rehabilitation Consultant requesting feedback on the services provided
during the rehabilitation plan.

Survey results are review by the Program's labor-management Board of
Trustees to ensure service outcomes align with the mission of the
Program. We appreciate your feedback and assistance in providing the
best service possible.

Program Quick LinksProgram Quick Links
Looking for additional Program information, training or

resources? Utilize the following links for assistance:

Program
Website

Sponsoring
Insurance Providers

Sponsoring
Organizations

  

Union Construction Workers' Compensation Program | Administered by Wilson-McShane, 3001
Metro Drive, Suite 500, Bloomington, MN 55425

Unsubscribe sstoddard@wilson-mcshane.com

Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent bysstoddard@wilson-mcshane.compowered by
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http://www.ucwcp.com/Default_ucwcp.aspx
http://www.ucwcp.com/docs/Sponsoring_Insurance_Providers.pdf
http://www.ucwcp.com/docs/Sponsoring_Organizations.pdf
https://www.linkedin.com/company/874796/admin/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC_xjhf6RcU-JTjcdnM9kTww
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
mailto:sstoddard@wilson-mcshane.com
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&pn=ROVING&nav=98b31bc3-6916-407a-b8ec-a0262a1875ed
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&pn=ROVING&nav=98b31bc3-6916-407a-b8ec-a0262a1875ed
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